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Executive MBA Hooding June 26

By Carmelle Druchniak
UNH News Bureau

DURHAM, N.H. -- The University of New
Hampshire's Whittemore School of Business and
Economics hosts its annual Executive Master's in
Business Administration (EMBA) Hooding Ceremony
Saturday, June 26.

The ceremony will be held at 4 p.m. in the Strafford
Room of the Memorial Union Building.

Main speaker at the event will be Frederick
Whittemore, advisory director of Morgan Stanley &
Company, Inc. and a member of the school's advisory
board. Scott Darryl Jennato of Candia will address
degree recipients as the class marshal, the student with
the highest academic performance.

The graduates and their hometowns:

New Hampshire: Daniel Hudson, Durham; Scott
Darryl Jennato, Candia; Polly Kate Beaird, Hampton;
Rosemary Elizabeth Bergeron, Exeter; Allan Gerald
Moone, Manchester; David Allen Richards, Stratham;
Mark Sheppard, Rye; John Weinbrecht, Newmarket.

Maine: James Gorman, Jr., Yarmouth; Carol Cantin
Hooper, Sanford; Eleanor Carroll Brillon, York; Gary
Nichols Weaver, Cape Elizabeth; W. Frank Whittier 11
and Matthew Barney, Portland; Shirley Hughes,
Scarborough.

Massachusetts: Jose Cabrera, Methuen; Thomas Paul
Coppa and Charles Lane Goss, North Andover;
Anthony Zipple, Somerville; Jeffrey Scott Siemasko,
Newburyport.

Other: Mitchell Edward Culbreath, Dyersburg, Tenn.;
Susan Havers, St. Johnsbury, Vt.; Timothy Woodlee,
McMinnville, Tenn.; Mary Ann Gall, Fairfield, Conn.
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